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 The Inverclyde Council  

   

 Thursday 24 February 2011 at 5.00 pm  

   

 Present:  Provost McCormick, Councillors Ahlfeld, Blair, Brooks, Clocherty, Dorrian, Fyfe, 
Grieve, Loughran, McCabe, McCallum, McIlwee, McKenzie, Nelson, Osborne, Rebecchi, 
White and Wilson. 

 

   

 Chair:  Provost McCormick presided.  

   

 In attendance:  Chief Executive, Corporate Director Community Health & Care 
Partnership, Corporate Director Education & Communities, Corporate Director 
Regeneration & Environment, Head of Legal & Democratic Services, Mr M McNab (for 
Head of Safer & Inclusive Communities), Legal Services Manager (Procurement & 
Administration), Corporate Communications Manager and Service Manager (Community 
Learning & Development). 

 

   

150 Apologies and Declarations of Interest 150 

   

 Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillors MacLeod and Moran.  

   

 No declarations of interest were intimated.  

   

151 Review of the Scheme of Administration for Community Councils 151 

   

 There was submitted a report by the Corporate Director Education & Communities (1) 
advising that there were no responses to the public consultation with respect to the 
Scheme of Administration for Community Councils and that two further comments were 
received in respect of boundaries and (2) requesting the Council to agree a final draft 
amended Scheme for consultation. 

 

 (Councillor Wilson entered the meeting during consideration of this item of business).  

 Decided:  

 (1) that the Council note the responses to the public consultation on the draft amended 
Scheme of Administration for Community Councils and associated documentation and 
agree the final draft amended Scheme for consultation as set out in appendix 2 to the 
report; and 

 

 (2) that it be remitted to the Head of Legal & Democratic Services to look into the 
possible inclusion of the area of water within Inverkip Marina within the boundary of 
Inverkip and Wemyss Bay Community Council and report thereon to a future meeting of 
the Council. 

 

 


